
Fall/Spring 2021-2022 Class Observation 
***REVISED AUGUST 5, 2021*** 

 
CLASS OBSERVATION. We use a rotating A, B group class observation policy. Each 
parent will be assigned to an A or B group and will be able to observe classes on the 
dates assigned to their group Only.  
***See which Classes observe on A weeks and which observe on B weeks at the 
bottom of this page. 
 
OUR RULES AND POLICIES #10- 
WE WILL CONTINUE TO FOLLOW AN “A” “B” WEEK SCHEDULE FOR CLASS 
OBSERVATION AS WE ARE TRYING TO KEEP THE NUMBER OR PEOPLE DOWN IN THE 
OBSERVATION AREA.  
THE WEEKS WILL BE DIFFERENT FROM LAST YEAR AND THIS PAST SUMMER.  
 
 
***NEW PASSES MUST BE PICKED UP THE 1ST DAY OF YOUR CHILD’S CLASS.  
 
YOUR OBSERVATION DATES WILL BE ON YOUR PASS AND OUR WEBSITE CALENDAR.  
***NO ONE WILL BE ALLOWED UPSTAIRS WITHOUT A PASS! 
***PICTURES OF PASSES ON PHONES WILL NOT BE ALLOWED. 
 
 

***WE WILL BE ALLOWING 1 PERSON PER FAMILY TO OBSERVE. NO SIBLINGS 
OR FRIENDS ALLOWED.  
CHILDREN UNDER 1 YEAR OF AGE ARE ALLOWED BUT MUST REMAIN IN AN 
ADULT’S LAP OR IN A STROLLER.*** 
 
MASKS ARE NOT REQUIRED BUT ENCOURAGED IF YOU ARE NOT VACCINATED. 
  
IF YOU HAVE BEEN SICK WITH ANY ILLNESS, PLEASE STAY HOME!  
PLEASE RESPECT THE HEALTH OF OTHERS AND STAY WITHIN YOUR OWN 
PERSONAL SPACE. 
 

A and B week Classes 

“A” weeks. Preschool 
                    Advanced beginner 
                     Boys beginner 
 
“B” weeks. Girls beginner 
                    Intermediate  
                     Tumbling 
 


